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Vote by mail is the best method of voting and we in Oregon have done so for years 

without any problems.  I can take my time carefully filling out my ballot at my own 

convenience and drop it off in the neighborhood drop box.  As a senior citizen 

standing in line in winter weather is not something that is easy for me. 

Please do not bend to the knee of the Republican party who wants to make voting 

more difficult in blue states. 


